
The Pochin School
Newsletter 29th October 2021

Dear Parents, Governors and Friends

It has been lovely to see the children back at school again after half term. They have come back ready to learn with great 
enthusiasm. Today seeing all the children dressed up in fun costumes has made the classrooms look bright and the children excited 
for school. We wish all parents and children a safe and fun Halloween weekend. 

Due to an increase of cases of Covid during half term as a school we have chosen to not have a ‘Stirring the Pudding’ assembly open 
to parents, however the children will still take part in this service. Also the Christmas Church service has been moved until Tuesday 
21st December at 1:30pm again to reduce the spread of Covid within the school community.

As a school we are proud to support The Royal British Legions Poppy Appeal. Year 6 children will be selling the
items to around the school each day until the 10th November. Suggested donation/price list is as follows:
Poppy – 30p, Pencils 50p, Rulers/Reflectors/ Sharpeners/ Rubbers/ Wrist Bands £1 each. If you can afford 
to give more, all donations will be gratefully received.

Diary Dates

November
• 1st Class Photos
• 1st Year 6 MIN Y Don parents meeting 3:35pm
• 3rd Parents Evening 3:45-7pm
• 4th Parents Evening 3:45-7pm
• 8th Year 6 Wales Min Y Don Trip
• 9th Year 5/6 Tag Rugby Competition
• 15th Anti Bullying Week
•
December
• 2nd Whole school Panto – Cinderella
• 7th Class 1 Christmas Play
• 9th Class 2 Christmas Play
• 21st Christmas Church Service 1:30pm

Next week

School Dinners
Week 1

2 main choices with sides, bread and dessert

Mon – Bolognaise Pasta Bake or      
Cheese & Tomato Pasta Bake

Tue – Chicken or Quorn Fillet +  
rice

Wed – Chicken Pizza or Cheese  
and Tomato Pizza

Thur – Roast Gammon or 
vegetable cottage pie

Fri - Fish Fingers or Sausage    
and Chips

Cultures Celebrated within our School
Language of the Month - Hindi

British Value of the Month - Mutual Respect
Pochin Value of the Month - Optimism

Head Teacher and House Point Awards
The following children have  worked extremely hard and this has been celebrated by the pupils receiving awards in front of their peers.

Elsie, Ben, Sia P, Jai, Rosie, Alfie H, Mischa, Autumn B


